
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a very busy week with lots of 

wonderful learning happening across the 

school. Come rain or shine the children have 

been outside making the most of the fresh air. I 

have been watching lots of  basketball and 

football matches during lunch times and it has 

been fantastic to see such good 

sportsmanship.  

The buzz around the school with regards to 

Times Table Rock Stars has been phenomenal, 

it is lovely to see so many children keen to 

make progress and trying to beat their fastest 

time. Lots of children have told me their fastest 

time, they are so proud of themselves.  

We have had a fabulous Children in Need day 

today. It has been great to see the school so 

bright and colourful with all of the different 

clothes. We had a Children in Need Assembly 

and discussed the importance of raising 

money for those less fortunate than ourselves.  

Remember next Friday is an Inset Day for us all 

and school will be closed.  

I hope you all have a restful weekend. 

Miss Bendall 

Interim Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 18th November Children in Need Day 

 25th November  Inset Day 

 9th December  Christmas Fair 

 11th December Christingle family service 

 14th December Nativity (Yrs 1&2 & Yrs 3-6 singing) 

 15th December Carol Service—whole school 

 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 3rd January   Inset Day 

 4th January   Pupils back    
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Freya   Austin 

Class 2 Horner 

           Jess, Heidi  Poppy 

Class 3 Quantock            

 Freddie, Dalilah  Harvey 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Ramona, Helena  Freddie 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated Safe-

guarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin.   

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

 https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/4.1-Safeguarding-Policy-STK.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSLs or 

you may phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox stock-

landdsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

Message from The Redstart Learning Partnership (TRLP) 

We are delighted to introduce and offer a warm welcome to our new Chair Of 

Trustees, Tess Gale. Some of you may have met Tess before as a Trustee, fol-

lowed by her role as the Trusts Operations Director, before retiring in 2021.  Tess 

has lived in Somerset since 1987, raising four children.  Throughout their school 

years Tess was heavily involved in their schooling as a volunteer, member of the 

parent/teacher association and as a governor.  Tess is trained as a modern lin-

guist and taught primary French for several years. After working on a govern-

ment project relating to citizenship in the curriculum, she moved to work for the 

Diocese of Bath & Wells. Initially responsible for governance, admissions and 

buildings, then onto all school organisation, including the academy agenda. In 2012, Tess be-

came the Director of Education for the Diocese, having responsibility for standards and Christian 

distinctiveness in 182 schools, she initiated the Bath & Wells MAT and acted as CEO for the first 

two years, subsequently acting as a Trustee both on that and the many other MATs that came to 

include Church schools, including TRLP. Tess is passionate about environmental issues and safe-

guarding the planet for future generations. We are really pleased to be working with Tess again.  

Timestables Rockstars England Rocks 

Stockland came 2nd out of the nearest 157 schools. 

and 120th out of 3,906 schools taking part.  Based on an average score per pupil. 

Amazing, great effort team Stockland. 

 

Shoe Boxes for Samaritan’s Purse 

We collected 7 shoe boxes from school families which was combined with a further 30 shoes box-

es and was delivered to Seaton on Saturday for Ukrainian children.   

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Family Services for Christmas in the Church 

We have the following family services between now and Christmas: 

11th December - Christingle 

 

 



 

Messages from PTFA 

Christmas raffle - donations needed 

We’ll be raffling hampers and other prizes nearer Christmas. We’re looking for donations, 

if you are able to donate any unwanted gifts, or add something extra to your shopping 

over the next couple of weeks. Chocolate, wine, children’s games, craft items, pamper 

gifts… whatever you can spare we’d be very grateful to receive it. Please leave it at the 

office and we’ll pick it up.  

Christmas wreaths - order now 

We’re now taking orders for one of our beautiful, freshly made Christmas wreaths - or 

come and help make your own. £25 per wreath, please email stocklandpta@gmail.com 

Christmas Fair 

We’ll be holding a Christmas Fair on Friday 9 December after school. Featuring mulled 

wine, games, crafts, gifts and sweet treats. We’d like to turn the playground into a win-

tery, Christmassy wonderland - if you have any outdoor lights, fairy lights, outdoor deco-

rations, even a big tree we could borrow for that afternoon please let us know.  

Easy Fundraising: Christmas Shopping 

You may or may not be aware that there is a website and app called Easy Fundraising, 

which will automatically make donations to the PTA when you shop online. It is so easy to 

use, and it would be fantastic if you could consider doing your Christmas shopping 

through it.  

Here are some examples of current donation offers: 

- M&S, Argos, House of Fraser, Boots, Dunelm will donate up to 3% of your total spend; 

- John Lewis, The Perfume Shop, 1% 

If you’re really treating yourself then Harrods, Fortnums, Selfridges and Liberty are offering 

up to a whopping 5%! 

 

Christmas Performance and Carol Service  

Nativity - Wednesday 14th December at 14:00 

Years 1 & 2 are doing the acting and Years 3 to 6 wil be joining to sing the songs. Years 3 to 6 are 

to wear normal school uniform with a Christmas accessory if they wish. Parents of Years 3 to 6 are 

welcome to attend if they wish. 

Carol Service - Thursday 15th December at 14:00  

Years 3 to 6 will be singing a couple of seperate songs at this and some children will be doing the 

readings and prayers. The whole school is attending and all parents are invited. 

School uniform to be worn. 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We visited the church this week and had a lovely time. Reverend Julie and Roseanne created a 

teddy bear hunt for the children. All teddies had a label explaining their importance. For exam-

ple, Bob was a bell ringer and Flora was in charge of the floral arrangements in the church.  

We have enjoyed singing lots of nursery rhymes as part of World Nursery Rhyme Week, learning 

some new songs 

that were even new 

to the teachers. Our 

rehearsals for our 

Christmas story are 

well underway too. 

Next week we are 

looking at the story 

of Supertato and 

how we can be 



Class 2 Horner News 

We have had great fun in computing playing with the 

floor robots. We created out own directions 

and then used the buttons to move the robots on our 

maps. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In history, we have been learning about Florence 

Nightingale.  We learnt the story of her life and then 

sequenced her life story. 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

Last Sunday, on behalf of Quantock and the 

rest of the school, Millie M and Alfie presented 

our Remembrance wreath at church. They 

were very ably helped by Freddie M from Bu-

cehayes and Maggie from Featherlake. The 

service itself was very moving and there was a 

fascinating twist in the story that Chris Shep-

herd, visiting lead, told us.  

This week, we have learned what the differ-

ence is between the British Isles, Great Britain 

and the United Kingdom. We were also very 

excited to show off our science learning to 

Miss Martin who leads science across the school, yesterday afternoon. We shared an exciting 

demonstration of how light must enter our eyes in order for us to see and cleared up a few 

misconceptions along the way! 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Last Friday, Bucehayes and the year 4 pupils were treated to a Bournemouth Symphony 

Workshop with musician James Redwood.  He was fantastic at working with the children and 

shaping their musical ideas into compositions.  These compositions from all the schools that have 

been visited and being all meshed together for a performance in 2023.  We will be able to join 

an online live performance in the early summer and then there is an in person performance with 

the orchestra in late 2023.  Please see the photos and videos that have been uploaded to 

seesaw. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  




